PRINCIPAL CORNER

MARCH 10, 2025

SCHOOL ROUND UP AND FISH FRY!!!!

Round Up & Fish Fry

DATES TO
¥

REMEMESS School Round-Up &

SAC MEETING |3/11 Registration Night -
with a Fish Fry!

6:00

MASS 3/13 Have you reg::stered for
next year? Join us

VRID GRID 8:30 |on March 21stfora
special Registration

g :osv: ':)(;?{'!' 3/14 | Night from 4:00 to 6:00
PM for both current and
future parents! Regis-

g T‘\-YP : ;';' : K*S 13/17 |tration forms will be

I ElSiel available, and our staff
will be eagerly waiting

ROUND UP & (3/21 |to greet students.

FISH FRY!

4-6:00 | past of all, we're host-

ing a Fish Fry Dinner!

MASS 3/20 |Enjoy delicious fried fish

4/5TH GRD - withsidesandafrengh
fry truck! Beer and wine

STUDENT OF 3/27 |will be served!

THE MONTH

MASS 2ND 8:30

EARLY 3/28

RELEASE 12:00 |We are so excited to

0
- S oF ypumn\ €5 8

begin registering stu-
dents for the 2025-2026
school year. ltis also the
time of year where par-
ents begin to discuss with
their children what the
plan is for next year.
Helpful tip: Wait to tell

Need help with scholar-
ships? Don’t let finan-
cial concerns hold you
back! Families can
begin the scholarship
application process this
evening by filling out
FACTS forms—just bring
your 2023-2024 tax
forms to get started.
The program is open,
and many have already
applied!

If you have any con-
cerns, feel free to

stop by Mrs.
Krautscheid'’s office
during the event or
anytime. Our goal is

to ensure that no

child is turned away
while being good stew-
ards of our school’s fi-

your students if there will
be a big change in your
plan if at all possible.
Students shut down with
their academics and
begin to distance them-
selves from friends when
they are told they will be
moving or leaving for an-

nances. There is al-
ways a way!

We look forward to see-
ing you there!

HELPFUL PARENTING TIP FOR TRANSITION TO A NEW YEAR

other school. Teachers
work so hard to give your
students exactly what
they need each day. We
are here for you! Please
call anytime to discuss
needs or concerns for
next year. Thank you for
sending us these sweet
souls to v educate.
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GREAT NEWwWS!I!I!!
We are excited to an-  other 5th. No matter for the Diocese of Yakima, |
nounce that we will the decision, it's a have been in countless class-
be able to separate wonderful outcome rooms—and the level of talent
the 4th, 5th, and 6th for our school! at St. Rose is truly remarka-
grade classrooms ble.
next year! We are incredibly
blessed with our Our dedicated teachers nur-

Mrs. Navarro will be teaching staff at St.
teaching 6th grade, Rose School. Having
while Mrs. Lundgren spent 10 years teach-
and Mrs. Beaulieu are ing, coaching writing more grateful. The 2025-
prayerfully consider- for K-12 in the Ephra- 5026 school year is going B
ing whether one will ta schools, and serv- T

ture and guide young souls
each day, and we couldn’t be

to be amazing!

teach 4th and the ing as commissioner Ay L 13
g Blessed are ther,
® - pure in heart, "¢
BEATITUDE FOR MARCH BLESSED ARE THE PERSECUTED & for they will | 3§
. see God. '\
We will be learning treasure of for- leaders of the early QT
about what it means giveness. Students church and one of Je-
to be persecuted will be learning about  sus’ apostles.

Monday March 10th. Saul who spent years
This a great beatitude persecuting Chris-
that teaches humility ~ tians and had a mi-
when we make mis- raculous conversion
takes, patience when  and became St. Paul.
someone mistreats St. Paul was one of
us, and most of all the the most influential

LENTEN SEASON

Lent began last week! activities will be sprin-
We will be saying the kled throughout the
Stations of the Cross next two months.
each Friday at 8:00

AM. Please join us

anytime. Pay close

attention to the week-

ly calendar. Lenten




